
What a fantastic time Class 3 have had this week on their residential trip to Tattenhall.  They spent time  
orienteering, building waterproof shelters, balancing on a low rope course, tree climbing, zip lining and running
away from Mrs Brown and her water gun!  The staff at Tattenhall were impressed not only by the behaviour of the
children, but also their resilience and their thirst for trying something new.  What fantastic memories have been
made!
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How fast time flies!  We are already planning for the next academic year.  We have decided to keep the
teachers in the same classes again this year:
Mrs Dunwoody - Class 1
Mrs Luther - Class 2 (Monday-Wednesday)
Mrs Leyland - Class 2 (Wednesday - Friday)
Mrs Dosanjh - Class 2 (Thursday & Friday from 14th October - 21st July)
Miss Lester-Jones - Class 3
Mr Bennett - Class 4
Mrs Carter - Class 3 & 4 French and PPA cover.

B I K E A B I L I T Y
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As part of our Fathers’ Day celebration we are holding a reading and games afternoon in
school.  The children are welcome to invite their Fathers or someone who  fathers them into
school on Friday 14th June at 2pm to share some story-telling and games in our beautiful
school grounds.

R E A D I N G  A N D  G A M E S  A F T E R N O O N

Class 4 will be taking part in the Bikeability scheme next week which is a
practicle cycle training programme that teaches the children to cycle
confidently and competently on today's roads.  This is funded by the
Department of Transport so all you have to do is remember to bring your
child’s bike and helmet on their specified day next week.

Please try to avoid holidays in school time.  Your children miss out so
much in their lessons and end up with big gaps in their learning.  Holidays
at the end of term mean they miss out on assessments and at the beginning
of term they miss out on the foundations for the term ahead.  We follow
current guidelines and parents will be fined for taking their children on
holiday in term time. 

H O L I D A Y S

In school, children are encouraged to drink water as much as possible.  It is amazing how it
increases concentration.  The staff are all great role models and have water bottles
themselves.  We have a fresh water fountain where bottles can be topped up at break and
lunchtime.  Please chat to your child at home and remind them to drink throughout the
day.  

W A T E R



D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y

10th - 14th June - Bikeability week for class 4.

12th June - Cricket competition for selected Class 4 pupils.

14th June - Reading  and Games afternoon - Bring someone to School who Fathers you at 2pm.

15th June - Northwich Centurian’s Swimming Gala for selected Class 4 pupils.

18th June - Year 6 and class photos.

18th June - District Sports Evening for Class 3 & 4.

19th June  - Reception 24 new starter parents talk at 1.30pm

21st June - Class 3 Cake Sale.

28th June - PTFA Camping night on the school field.

3rd July - Transition day.  Children to visit their new classrooms.  Parents welcome at 3.15pm.

P R A Y E R S

This week our prayers will be for all our past pupils taking GCSEs or A levels.  Good luck!

T h e  C h r i s t i a n  V a l u e  w e
a r e  f o c u s i n g  o n  t h i s  t e r m
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Norley took part in a prayer day sharing Christian

values and recognising the importance of our

neighbours.


